
 
TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

   Continuous Single Lane Closure of Southbound 
Florida’s Turnpike at Milepost 295.5 in Lake County 

 
 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has scheduled a continuous single lane closure of the 

outside lane of southbound Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91 at Milepost 295.5 in 

Lake County for roadway maintenance activities.  

Drivers might experience delays traveling through the area and should seek alternate 

routes. Travelers heading south on Interstate 75 wishing to access southbound Florida’s 

Turnpike should consider exiting at SR 44, traveling east on SR 44 to US 27, and traveling 

south on US 27 to enter southbound Florida’s Turnpike. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen 

conditions. 

Travel safely through the area and follow all posted signs. For real-time traffic information, 

visit FL511.com before traveling, and follow Florida’s Turnpike on social media: 

X: @FloridaTurnpike and Facebook: FDOT Turnpike. 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise appreciates your patience while we complete this important 

work. 
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